
Newsletter August 2024 

Editorial 

Dear Friends 

It’s that time of year again, the Annual 

General Meeting is nigh. 

This annual event is gives us a chance to 

review the year and plan for the next. 

Members will have received an AGM pack 

which includes the Minutes of last year’s 

meeting, the financial report and the 

agenda. 

Additionally, this year we will be doing 

something different. We will be asking 

your input to the vexed question about 

the future of the Ball following its 

cancellation this year. 

The Ball has been the raison d'etre for 

the group for its early and middle years 

and a very important part of its 

operations over the recent past.  

The committee feels that the membership 

should be given the opportunity to 

comment on this this issue. 

You will receive a questionnaire about 

this with your AGM documents. Your 

responses will be compiled for input to 

the committee’s presentation to the 

meeting.  

Remember, you must be a member of the 

Three Sisters Social Group to participate 

in the AGM. 

Until then, stay safe, 

Terry 

 

Upcoming Events 

Annual General Meeting 

The Grandview Hotel, Wentworth Falls 

7PM Tuesday 13 August 2024 

• $37 for Guests 

• No charge for Members 

 

Dinner acceptances by 9 August 2024 to 

3sisters.sg@gmail.com 

 

Luncheon 

The Grandview Hotel, Wentworth Falls 

12:30PM Tuesday 27 August 2024 

• Price: $37 

 

Reservations by the Sunday evening prior to 

3sisters.bookings@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Three Sisters Social Group Inc 

www.threesisterssocial.asn.au 

3sisters.sg@gmail.com 

PO Box 7074 Leura NSW 2780 

Committee: 

President: Terence Preeo 

Vice-president: John Wilson 

Secretary: Larry Singer 

Treasurer: Rick Hawthorne 

Members: Thomas Naylor 
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New Email Addresses 

The Three Sisters Social Group has new email addresses. This is a part of upgrading 

our infrastructure. 

Our new general email address is 3sisters.sg@gmail.com. This is sent to the 

Secretary, who will forward to the appropriate person within the organisation. 

Our new bookings email address is 3sisters.bookings@gmail.com. Please RSVP to 

this email address for our events. 

Please add these email addresses to your address book so our emails don't end up in 

your spam folder. 

We will retain the old email addresses for a while to give you time to get used to 

these new ones. 

 

Membership 
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Annual General Meeting 

 

The AGM will be held at 7pm on Tuesday 13 August 2024 at Grand View Hotel, Great 

Western Highway, Wentworth Falls. Members should have received an email with 

the agenda and various other documents. If you didn't receive this please get back 

to me. 

Members are entitled to dinner following the AGM. Please advise me if you will be 

attending by Friday 9 August 2023 on 3sisters.sg@gmail.com. Friends are welcome 

to attend for $37 per person. 

If you have not renewed your membership there is still time. Please do so by 

depositing $30 ($25 concession card holders) to our bank account. Use your 

surname as the reference.  

    BSB: 633 000 

    Account: 193 701 778 

    Reference: Your Surname 

It would be fabulous if we could get some new committee members for the coming 

financial year. You can nominate for the position of President, Vice President, 

Secretary, Treasurer or ordinary Committee by filling in the nomination form 

distributed with the agenda. Where inadequate nominations have been received for 

a position we will call for nominations from those present at the AGM. You are 

welcome to talk to any of the current committee members if you are interested in 

joining.  

7pm

Tuesday 13 August 

2024

The Grandview Hotel

Wentworth Falls

Members
Dinner reservations before 
9 August 2024 at 
3sisters.bookings@gmail.com

Guests 
Dinner $37
Dinner reservations before 
9 August 2024 at
3sisters.bookings@gmail.com
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Seahorse Society 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Seahorse Society has joined with Magic Circle to stage this year's 

TransActShon at The Carrington on the same weekend as Oktoberfest. Now that 

should be interesting. 

TransActShon is a LGBTQI friendly event held over 3 days in spectacular 

surroundings providing a weekend experience for the Transgender and Cross 

Dressing community. More information at https://www.transactshon.com/  

 

 

  

Save the Date

12 October 2024

‘A Soiree Called Wallis’

https://www.transactshon.com/


 
  

Christmas in July at the Chalet  

 

 

  



 
  

Christmas in July Luncheon at the Grand View  

  



 
  

 

 

Upcoming Events 2024 

13 August 2024 Annual General Meeting, Grand View Hotel, Wentworth Falls 

27 August 2024 Three Sisters Luncheon, Grand View Hotel, Wentworth Falls 

11 September 2024 Three Sisters Monthly Dinner, Avalon, Katoomba 

24 September 2024 Three Sisters Luncheon Grand View Hotel Wentworth Falls 

12 October 2024 ‘A Soiree Called Wallis’ a Special Three Sisters Event Details TBA 

1 December 2024   World Aids Day Medlow Bath Park, Aids Memorial. Details TBA 

 


